
Civil news: expressions of interest
invited for HPCDS work

Expressions of interest are welcome to deliver Housing Possession Court
Scheme (HPCDS) services in:

Bodmin and Truro

Southampton

Telford

We are inviting expressions of interest from current HPCDS providers only.

Length of contracts

Contracts will be offered from the date organisations confirm they are able
to begin work until 30 September 2021. This is subject to the LAA’s right to
extend for up to a further 12 months.

How to apply

You can apply to deliver this service by downloading and completing the
relevant expression of interest document from our civil tenders’ page on
GOV.UK – see below.

Organisations interested in delivering this service must complete and return
the relevant expression of interest document by the 9am deadline on Tuesday
25 August 2020.

Further information

civil.contracts@justice.gov.uk – to return the expression of interest
document

Civil tenders – to find out more and download documents

http://www.government-world.com/civil-news-expressions-of-interest-invited-for-hpcds-work/
http://www.government-world.com/civil-news-expressions-of-interest-invited-for-hpcds-work/
mailto:civil.contracts@justice.gov.uk
https://www.gov.uk/government/publications/civil-tender-activity-2020


Published 18 August 2020
Last updated 18 August 2020 + show all updates

18 August 20201.

Added amend to time format and additional accessibility content for
acronyms.

18 August 20202.

First published.

https://www.gov.uk/government/news/civil-news-expressions-of-interest-invited-for-hpcds-work#full-history

